
 
 

 
 
TO:    Complete Streets Commission 
 
FROM:   Aruna Bodduna, Staff Liaison 

SUBJECT:   Election 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Receive nominations and vote for Chair and Vice-Chair for 2018 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Every year, Commissions are required to vote for Chair and Vice-Chair for the year. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Staff will be calling for Chair and Vice-Chair nominations.  Typically, it is our practice for 
Chair and Vice-Chair to change each year to provide other commissioners the experience to 
lead a commission; however, it is not mandatory.   
 
Votes will take place once nominations are made.  The new Chair and Vice-Chair shall then 
conduct the meeting. 
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